
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Via email:

Dear  

UK MEMBERSHIP OF THE GLOBAL CCS INSTITUTE 

Department for Energy Security 
& Net Zero 
3-8 Whitehall Place 
London 
SW1A 2HH 

 
I am writing to provide an update on the UK’s membership of the Global Carbon 
Capture and Storage Institute (GCCSI). 

 
I am pleased to confirm that, following discussions the UK Government, Department 
for Energy Security & Net Zero agrees to become a fee-paying member of the GCCSI 
for a 3-year period, from 21 March 2024 to 21 March 2027, committing to pay 
£346,000. As we previously discussed at working level, this is on provision of specific 
support to the UK’s CCUS strategy including on; global advocacy, convenings and 
bespoke advocacy, intelligence and thought leadership, and research reports. 

 
If you are content with this proposed way forward, please can you countersign this 
letter below and return it to my officials. I then I suggest that we hold a meeting 
between our two teams at the earliest opportunity to discuss and agree the proposed 
work package. To arrange this, I suggest that your team contacts  

 
 

I would be very pleased to discuss this further if that would be helpful and we look 
forward to seeing you on May 2nd for the next iteration of our CCUS Council. 

 
I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Director, Carbon Capture Utilisation & Storage 

Global CCS Institute 
PO Box 23335 
Docklands, VIC, 8012 
Australia 

 
21 March 2024 
Our Reference: prj_3586 

 



On behalf of the Global CCS Institute 

Name:  

Date: 21/03/2024 
 

Position: CEO, Global CCS Institute 

Signature: 

 
On behalf of Department for Energy Security & Net Zero 

Name:  

Date: 21/03/2024 
 

Position: Director, Carbon Capture Utilisation & Storage 
 

Signature: 


